
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends of St Cats, 

 

ST CATS IS GETTING A NEW CLUBHOUSE..... 
(but we need your help!) 

 

On Friday 18 March, almost every member of the St Cats Football club will be on the field to play their 

part in our 24 hour Soccer game - the longest ever in Brisbane!   

 

We are doing this to raise awareness of our club, and to raise funds to build a clubhouse for us to use 

now, and for generations to come. 

 

To this end, we appeal to you for a donation.  Any amount will do. Your money will go directly to our 

building fund to help us get our clubhouse build underway. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Name Contact Number Amount 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
1. All lists to be returned to St Cats canteen no later than 4pm on Saturday 19 March 2016. 

2. Please ensure that your list is returned, irrespective of the amount of money collected. If you do not return your list you will be required to pay $50 to 

the club or sign a declaration that you did not raise any funds. 

3. Prizes will be awarded to highest and best fund raisers in various categories.  The Committee's decision in this regard is final and no correspondence will 

be entered into. 

 

Printing provided by Tarnya Smith MP, Member for Mount Ommaney 

Peter Lightfoot Oval 

108 Horizon Drive 

Middle Park, Qld, 4074 

 

ABN 15 548 850 039 

 

sponsorship@stcats.org.au 

 



ST CATHERINE’S UNITED FOOTBALL CLUB 

 
Our dream, 38 years in the making, may finally come true…. with your help! 

 

The St Cats committee along with BCC, Qld State and various private organisations have been working quietly over 

the last few years to realise a dream – a clubhouse worthy of the ST CATS name! 

 

But dreams don’t come cheap! At $450 000, it has taken us a awhile to get there. And we are close. The fantastic 

news is that we have been awarded a few grants to help us achieve this goal. Sadly, it’s not quite enough, and if we 

don’t raise enough money to make up the balance, we may lose it all. 

 

But we have a plan…… 

 

We’ve arranged lights. We’ve arranged food stalls.  We’ve arranged coffee. We’ve arranged music, cheerleaders 

and some fun on the side line.  We’ve got mystery guests and important visitors. We’ve got glow sticks, t-shirts, and 

great prizes.  

 

And it’s all for YOU! All we ask in return is for a few phone calls to your friends and family, and an hour of your time 

to play FOOTBALL!  

 

WHEN? Friday 18 March 2016 – Kick off at 16h00 

WHAT? 24 hours of FOOTBALL madness!!!! 

WHERE? Peter Lightfoot Oval   

WHY?  Because we love football.  And we need the money to build your NEW CLUBHOUSE! 

  

Every St Cats team will be allocated a time slot in the 24 hour period.  Our challenge is to get as many players as 

possible from EVERY St Cats team onto the field to keep the game going for 24 hours!!!  Your playing time will be 

given to you as soon as the team allocations have been done. 

 

We will also have CAMPING on the field!  Bring a tent and sleep over – or play all night – it’s your choice! 

 

One last thing….  Whilst this is a fantastic family and community event, our main goal is to raise funds to build our 

clubhouse so we NEED your family to get involved by fundraising and finding sponsors for your team. 

 

On the reverse hereof is a sponsorship list.  To meet our budget we hope that every player will raise as much 

money as possible.  We have the following rewards in place 

 

  If you raise...  You get a... 

  $  50   Contribution Certificate 

  $  75   Certificate and a special, one of a kind T-shirt to mark the event 

  $150   Certificate, T-Shirt, your NAME in the CLUBHOUSE, Just Poppy's meal  

      vouchers and heaps more. 

 

There will be rewards for the highest fundraiser per team, as well as the team that raises the highest funds (on 

average). 

 

Can you  - Please collect sponsorships, whether you play in our 24 hour game or not  

- Please play in our 24 hour game 

- Please bring your family, friends (and tents and chairs) and join us for a fun filled 24 hrs. 

 

 

 

For any more information, please call  

Chris on 0452 216 012 or 

Mark on 0419 784 401 

 

  


